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Janet Johnson Elected to the Executive Committee of the 
National Conference of Appellate Court Clerks 

 
 Janet Johnson, Clerk of Court of the Arizona Supreme Court, was elected to the 

Executive Committee of the National Conference of Appellate Court Clerks at the 

organization's recent annual meeting in Denver, Colorado. 

 Janet Johnson was appointed Clerk of Court of the Arizona Supreme Court in 2012.  

Previously, she served as the Director of the Court Services Division of the Arizona 

Administrative Office of the Courts for twelve years and, prior to arriving in Arizona, as the 

Assistant Director of the Court Services Division at the Missouri Administrative Office of the 

Courts.  Ms. Johnson holds a master’s degree in Social Work from the University of 

Missouri-Columbia, with an emphasis in planning and administration, and is a Fellow of the 

Institute for Court Management.  She has been a member of the NCACC since 2012 and 

has served on the Public Relations, Site Selection, and Strategic Planning Committees of 

the NCACC. 

 The National Conference of Appellate Court Clerks was established in 1973 with the 

objectives of improving the skills and knowledge of its members, promoting effective court 

administration, providing a forum for the exchange of ideas, and maintaining facilities for the 

dissemination of information concerning appellate court operations. Its membership is 

comprised of state, federal, and military appellate and Supreme Court clerks from the 

United States, District of Columbia, territories and possessions of the United States, and 

tribal appellate courts. 


